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IMPORTANT NOTICE  

Tear Here 

 

Reserve Bank of India vide its notification dated 

August 28, 2015 has advised banks to observe public 

holiday on second and fourth Saturdays of every 

month with effect from September 1, 2015 and to 

observe full workings days on other Saturdays  

 

Accordingly, effective September 1, 2015, all 

branches of HDFC bank will be closed on second 

and fourth Saturdays of every month. The branches 

will observe full working days on all other Saturdays. 
 

 


